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DEPARTMENT OF HIGHER EDUCATION AND TRAINING
NO. 389 28 APRIL 2017
CALL FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT POLICY FRAMEWORK

FOR THE INTERNATIONALISATION OF HIGHER EDUCATION IN
SOUTH AFRICA

I, Bonginkosi Emmanuel Nzimande, Minister of Higher Education and Training,
hereby publish the Draft Policy Framework for the Internationalisation of Higher
Education in South Africa for public comments.

The full text of the Draft Policy Framework for the Internationalisation of Higher
Education in South Africa (2017) can be downloaded from the Department’s website
at www.dhet.gov.za. All interested parties are invited to comment on the draft policy
in writing, and direct their comments to:

The Director-General, Department of Higher Education and Training, Private Bag

X174, Pretoria, 0001, for the attention of Mr Mahlubi Mabizela, email:
Mabizela.C@dhet.gov.za.

The name, address, telephone number, and email address of the person or
organization submitting the comments must be provided.

The comments on the Draft Policy Framework on Internationalisation of Higher
Education in South Africa (2017) must be submitted not later than 30 days from the
date of publication of this notice.

Dr BE Nzimande, MP
Minister of Higher Education and Training

Date: D7/O4’Qm7

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za






